
[Date]

[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[Your City, State, Zip]
[Your Email]
[Your Phone]

The Honorable [NAME OF REP OR SENATOR]
[House of Representatives] [or United States Senate]
[Room Number and Office Building of Rep or Senator]
Washington, D.C. 20515 (for House) or 20510 (for Senate)

Subject: Warrior Institute 501(c)(3) non-profit tax status
Recently, I’ve been made aware of an organization dedicated to helping wounded veterans suffering with PTSD/TBI lead normal, productive lives through a combination of biofeedback and recreational-based therapies. The Warrior Institute for Rehabilitation and Optimal Conditioning is located in Reddick, Florida, with business ties in Michigan and North Carolina (East Carolina University).

It’s my understanding that the Warrior Institute has been waiting for final approval of its 501(c)(3) non-profit tax status since November 2011, and that upcoming programs planned for wounded veterans and their families are delayed because of this. Anything you can do to help expedite this process would be greatly appreciated. You can get additional information about the organization at: www.warriorinstitute.org
Thank you.   

[Insert Your Full Name]


